

Katharine Cahoon <kcahoon@portlandmaine.gov>

Response to your attempts to contact

1 message

firstagptInd via Fire Prevention firstagptInd@aol.com To: Fireprevention@portlandmaine.gov

Wed, Dec 14, 2016 at 10:09 AM

Dear Sir.

Thanks for your efforts to contact us. We do not have a secretary who attends phones. I do not recall getting any VMs from you. But I do want to reach out to you. I have been in touch with AAA Fire Protection who is scheduled to tour the facility to make the needed changes. I look forward to be in touch with you. Thank you for all your assistance to keep us safe and your invaluable services to the City. We really appreciate you all. Please feel free to respond to this email if you do need to contact us. Thanks so much again. We wish you a very MERRY CHRISTMAS.

Regards

Rev. M S Abraham MA MDiv.MSEd, Pastor firstagptInd@aol.com
First Assembly of God 243 Cumberland Ave
Portland, ME